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Welcome to all pupils, parents and all who 
work with and for Scoil Sinead Pelletstown. 

We hope that our Wren’s (Junior Infants) 
have a great and productive time in their  
years here at Scoil Sinead.  I look forward to 
working with all parents. If you have any 
concerns about your child or any issues 
please contact Sandra our school secretary in 
the school office and I will be happy to meet 
with you. 

 

 

Email: scoilsineadpelletstown@outlook.com 

Phone: 086 145 3205 
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     Introducing our Team at Scoil Sinead         
 

 Welcome MIss Byrne Teacher at Scoil 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Staff at Scoil Sinead Pelletstown 
Scoil Principal is Marianne Henry and School Secretary is 
Sandra and Junior Infants Teacher is Miss Sally Byrne are 
delighted to welcome our new Teaching Assistant Sally 

Byrne. Sally is an asset to our team and we are delighted 
to have her as part of Scoil Sinead Pelletstown. 

Welcome to Scoil Sinead 
by MARIANNE HENRY                                               School Principal  
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Swimming lessons  

Swimming continues each Thursday from 
11.15 to 12pm in the National Aquatic 
Centre. We deeply appreciate the 
support of the Patron who are funding 
the tuition. Any parents who have not 
yet paid the transport cost are invited to 
do so as soon as possible. 

CHEERLEADING 

Cheerleading continues 
Blanchardstown each Monday 
and the children are really 
enjoying dancing and strutting 
their stuff. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

Dublin Zoo visit on 20th of October 
 

We have been studying dinosaurs lately and to ‘make it real’ we 
are bringing the children to the zoo to see Zoorassic World at 
Dublin Zoo. The school patronage has kindly paid for the zoo visit. 
Parents please return permission slip by 19th October.  
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Books  

The children have been supplied with 
nescesary rental books and regarding 
parents who have not paid their 80 euro to 
cover books and sudries please so. 

Please not that it is possible to pay in 
installments.

      

 

     

 

 

 

 
 

• HALLOWEEN MID TERM BREAK – School will close on Friday 27th and 
re open on Monday 6th November  

• CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS – School will close on Friday 22nd at 12pm and 
re open on Monday 8th January  

 • 2018  

• MID TERM – School will close on Thursday 15th February and re open on 
Monday 19th   

• ST PATRICKS DAY HOLIDAYS & EASTER BREAK –   

   School will close on Friday 16th March and re open on Monday 9th April    

• MAY BANK HOLIDAY – School will close on Friday 4th May and re open 
on Tuesday 8th  

• JUNE BANK HOLIDAY – School will close on Friday 1st June and re open 
on Tuesday 5th   

       Healthy Eating 

The HSE Policy means that sweets /crisps are not allowed in 
lunches. No fizzy drinks and we have that children bring home 
waste so that parents know what they’ve eaten. 

Attendance  

In accordance with the Education and  Welfare Act, all absences 
must be explained by a written not, when the child gets to school. 

 To help you, their journal has a pre-printed slip at the back of the 
book. The is recorded electronically at 10.30am/daily. Pupils 
arriving after this time will be recorded as late. It is not possible to 
record as present unless they’re in school at the time of roll call. 

 

Please contact Principal Marianne Henry for any queries. 

 


